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Yes, You Can — And You Did!

This moment is yours, girls. You earned every bit of

Our young ladies from Kanhai and Siwan have done us
proud with their scores in the Class X Board exams this
March. The two centres share an average of 78 and
77.40% respectively. We're also pleased to add that ten of

the fifteen girls have opted for Science in the 11th grade.

And Lakshay Dhawan at 95%
snowed

preparatory classes and regular school.

has no time for

celebrations...he’'s  already under NEET

Congratulations, dear students. Buoyed by this success
and your new-found confidence, we are sure multiple
avenues will open up for you all.
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A Month of Milestones:
Celebrating May's
Achievements in Education

May saw excitement sweeping across

senior classes as Board results
tumbled out. Lakshay from Taraori
excelled with 95% while Balram went
on to win accolades for his display at
the State Gallery of Art in Telangana.
Soft-skills learning took an all-new
dimension in finesse and sensitivity at
the dining table before we wound up

for the summer break.

For Lakshay from Taraori, the

Jjourney has just begun.

With a remarkable 95% in his
board exams, Lakshay has shown
what quiet determination and

consistent eort can achieve. His

journey  reflects not  just
academic success, but the
promise of many milestones
EUCEGR
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The Flora Finds Its Frame of Honor

Last month, this stunningly intricate sketch by Balram
Kumar was selected for display at the Chitramayee State

Gallery of Art in Hyderabad. This month, it walked away
with the Award of Sponsorship for Solo Show

Congratulations, and best wishes once again, Balram.
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Sun. Smiles. Surprises. Welcome to Summer Camp!

June may be the cruellest month, but it's also the time to pick up a new skill, renew a
forgotten passion, pick up the threads of an unfinished craft. So, as we put a brief pause on
schoolbooks, our centres will transform into activity hubs that will give much-needed
respite from the heat and the boredom. We'll be pulling out our storybooks and board
games, badminton rackets and carrom coins to refreat into the cool corners of our centres,
like the good old days. What's more, some students have even oered to teach their mates

a few skills they're adept at. These include art, dance and hairstyling too!

We also have students from IIT Madras selflessly oering conversational English sessions

online, accessible to all students. Thank you, dear volunteers, for this much-needed

Well, you have a wonderful holiday too! We'll meet you once our centres rev up and roll back.
Warm regards, and have a pleasant June!

Team Shiksha Prayas
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